July 18, 2007

The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council met at 6:15 p.m., Wednesday, July 18, 2007 with each Supervisor to discuss the proposed 2008 budgets. Members present were Daniel Swafford, President; Dianna Bastin, Ted Robertson, Phillip Rogers and Sandra Hash, Clerk-Treasurer. Jim Ragle presented the Street Department budgets and Sandra Hash presented the Parks and Recreation budgets in the absence of the Parks Board President. Frank Nierzwicki presented the Planning and Redevelopment Department budgets. Mike Farmer and Jeff Farmer presented both the Water and Wastewater budgets. Gary Darland presented the Police Department budget. Jim Davis presented the Fire Department budget. Sandra Hash presented the Town Administrative budget.

The budgets were submitted for review, revised and will be discussed further at the July 25th meeting. Meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m.

Dan Swafford, President	Vice President
Dianna S. Bastin	Phillip D. Rogers
Ted Robertson	Sandra C. Hash Clerk-Treasurer